Culbokie Community Trust   Glascairn Update  September  2021

As most of you will have noticed, the new housing development at Glascairn has continued to take shape and, over the past few weeks, the bare bones of the area what will become Culbokie Green is beginning to appear. Tulloch Homes expect to have finished their work on the Green by the end of September including all the seeding and also the creation of the main path network. With funding from the Highland Coastal Communities Fund we will be arranging volunteer work parties over the winter months to do the tree / orchard planting and create some willow structures. We’ll be promoting these volunteer opportunities widely in due course.


Meanwhile, behind the scenes, we’ve passed some really exciting milestones that have given a real boost to the project. 
· Firstly we have receiving full planning consent for all the different parts of our plan
· Secondly we have completed a complicated three way deal with Tulloch Homes and Cairn Housing Association to secure the development of the extra 6 affordable rental homes on the site leading to a capital receipt for CCT to put towards the Village Hub. We strongly urge anyone in housing need in the village to apply to get on the Highland Housing Register to be eligible for one of the affordable homes on the site
· Thirdly, we’ve completed a refreshed Feasibility Study and Business Plan for Culbokie Green and Village Hub with support from the North Highland Initiative. This is available to read on our web site. 
With these key building blocks in place we now have a solid basis for making funding applications which is becoming a major focus for our work.


We would be delighted to hear from anyone in the village who would like to get more involved in helping with this project where we can put to use a very wide range of skills.  Please get in touch to offer your help if you haven’t already.
